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Addendum No. 10

Dear Contractor:

This addendum is being issued to the contract for construction on State highway in CONTRA COSTA AND MARIN
COUNTIES IN AND NEAR RICHMOND AND SAN RAFAEL FROM 1.7 MILES EAST TO 2.6 MILES WEST OF
CONTRA COSTA/MARIN COUNTY LINE.

Submit bids for this work with the understanding and full consideration of this addendum. The revisions declared in this
addendum are an essential part of the contract.

Bids for this work will be opened on August 8, 2000.
This addendum is being issued to revise the Notice to Contractors and Special Provisions.

In the Special Provisions, Section 2-1.02B, "SUBMISSION OF DBE INFORMATION," is amended by adding the
following paragraph:

"If the written confirmation from the DBEs that they are participating in the contract is not submitted
with the bid, the apparent successful bidder (low bidder), the second low bidder and the third low bidder
shall submit the information to the Department of Transportation, 1120 N Street, Room 0200, MS #26,
Sacramento, California 95814, not later than 4:00 p.m. on the second day following bid opening. Failure
to submit the required documentation by the time specified may be grounds for finding the bid or proposal
nonresponsive. Other bidders need not submit the documentation unless requested to do so by the
Department.”

To Proposal and Contract book holders:
Indicate receipt of this addendum by filling in the number of this addendum in the space provided on the
signature page of the proposal.
Submit bids in the Proposal and Contract book you now possess. Holders who have already mailed their
book will be contacted to arrange for the return of their book.
Inform subcontractors and suppliers as necessary.
This office is sending this addendum by confirmed facsimile to all book holders to ensure that each receives it.

If you are not a Proposal and Contract book holder, but request a book to bid on this project, you must comply with the
requirements of this letter before submitting your bid.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
NICK YAMBAO, Chief

Office of Plans, Specifications & Estimates
Division of Office Engineer






